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     Secretary General 

 

Naples, 22 March 2023 

 

Dear Prof. Abrami,  

 
 

Every year PAM acknowledges and thanks those individuals and organizations that, by making 

exceptional contributions in their respective fields, promote the political and socio-economic 

development of peaceful and interconnected Euro-Mediterranean and Gulf region. This year’s 

awardees excelled by their service to the public, with a special emphasis on combatting ecocide 

and environmental crimes.  

 

It is my great pleasure to convey the news that you & the International Academy of Environmental 

Sciences have been granted the PAM Award for 2023, in recognition of your joint effort to fight 

environmental crimes, increase environmental awareness and support the establishment of the 

International and European Environmental Criminal Court. 

 

Laureates have been announced on the occasion of PAM 17th Plenary Session, on 2 March 2023, 

in Rabat, Morocco. 

 

The PAM Prize ceremony will take place later in 2023 at a date and place to be communicated to 

your Office at the earliest possible.  

 

It would be a great honor to welcome you for the occasion. 

 

Please accept, Prof. Abrami, the expression of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador Sergio Piazzi 

 

                                                                                                                     
Prof. Antonino Abrami,  

Executive President  

International Academy of Environmental Sciences (IAES) 

Italy 
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